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In recognition of your many years of voluntary

service given to  Seeley Genealogical Society

SGS Volunteer of the Year

During the banquet dinner at the 2017 SGS Reunion in Parkersburg, WV, Former SGS President 
Marshall Seelye entertained members as he introduced the Volunteer of the Year. He called up 
three volunteers and then announced that Kathie Olsen was the SGS Outstanding Volunteer of 
the Year. Kathie served as President of SGS for eight years. She and her mother, Madeline Mills, 
wrote the three Seeley generation books about the descendants of both Robert and Obadiah 
Seeley.  She organized four reunions as well as trips to England and New England to visit the 
places where Robert and Obadiah lived. She also obtained SGS’s 501(c)(3) tax status, to mention 
only some of what she has done for the Society. We thank Kathie for all of her service.


